

## Alderman David L. Maack office of the fifth district alderman

February 16, 2009

To: The Honorable Tom Friedel & Members of the Common Council

From: David L. Maack

5<sup>th</sup> District Alderman

Memo Re: Legislative Breakfast

I am requesting that the Mayor's office coordinate a legislative "breakfast" with our Racine delegation and that members of the County Board also be invited. This would be a good opportunity for all the council members to talk directly with our legislative delegation regarding the Governor's budget and any stimulus plans.

Thank you for your consideration.